All Mark Twain students will receive FREE breakfast and lunch starting September 9th due to a USDA waiver.The USDA Federal Summer Food Service Program has been extended through December 20th, or until federal money is no longer available.  Through this waiver all students attending Mark Twain School will receive FREE breakfast and lunch.  This waiver also allows any child living within the Mark Twain School District 18 years old and younger to eat breakfast and lunch FREE.  If your child does not attend Mark Twain School, but lives within its boundaries, you can contact the school at 417-785-4323 to set up times for you to pick-up breakfast and lunch.  You will need to call ahead and let us know if you wish to take advantage of this offer.


[image: ]Any lunch money already paid on accounts will remain on your student’s account for when the program is discontinued
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